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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 

 
Stay & Play- Wednesday 

23rd May 9.00am—

10.00am 

 

Bank Holiday (school 

closed)- Monday 7th May 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Book of The Week:  The Three    
Little Pigs 

The word of the week:  like 

Sounds of the week: Phase 3 recap 

 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

PE Kits  

Children should now have their PE kit in school ready for PE 

lessons. If possible, please encourage your child to get   

themselves dressed in the mornings as this will really support them 

to be independent when changing for PE. 

Classes for Year 1 

You may be aware that last year’s Reception cohort were 

reshuffled into new class groups when they moved into Year 1, 

and this possibility was discussed with parents at the start of the 

year. After discussion amongst the team, we have decided that the 

classes will remain the same for this year’s Reception children 

when they move up into Year 1. 

Reception Fund 

After all our exciting Easter activities we are running low on our 

Reception fund. We would be extremely grateful for any amount of 

money you can give to help to enhance the children’s learning. 

Thank you so much to those families who give fund regularly. It 

really is greatly appreciated.  

Oswald Road  

Fortnightly Task 
Weekend News 

Every other Monday the children write their weekend 

news. As this is becoming a familiar piece of writing for 

the children, we are encouraging them to be as 

independent as possible. To help your child with this, 

please could you spend some time at the end of the 

weekend talking about what you have done so they are 

ready to share their news on Monday. 

 


